
District 1 – Report for January and February, 2020 

 

• We had Todd Polich from the City come speak on Graffiti at our Feb. CPAC meeting. Very 

interesting how some may see graffiti as art and others as trash. He gave an enjoyable 

presentation. 

• We are looking for more reps to join our CPAC.  Over 15 letters to new and longtime businesses 

inviting them to the Graffiti talk or CPAC meetings were personally delivered. 

• Several vacant houses in the Brentwood area. One has a Mon-Fri daycare in the basement and 

no one lives upstairs.  A suspicious man was recently seen on the weekend leaving the gated 

backyard holding a full blue recycle bin, covered with the large yellow bag so you couldn’t see 

what was in it.  He carried a skateboard and the bin up the lane for over a block.  The daycare 

said their blue box went missing at Xmas. 

• There was an incident at a Hair Salon on Hastings where someone called and made 

arrangements for a $200.00 treatment, didn’t have a working debit card after the treatment, 

left to apparently go to the bank, and never returned. The phone number given and called was 

answered by the man who was with the woman and claimed that she got hit by a car on 

Hastings so not available.  All lies... Hastings Heights Merchants Assn. sent info out info to advice 

businesses. 

 


